

# Sandhurst School the opportunity to succeed

Owlsmoor Road, Owlsmoor, Sandhurst, Berkshire GU47 0SD Tel: (01344)775678

Website: www.sandhurstschool.org.uk
E-mail: contactus@sandhurstschool.org.uk

10th May 2023

Dear Parent/Carer(s),

## Re: End-of-Year School-Based Examinations

The term is quickly passing, and I wanted to inform you about the end-of-year examinations we have planned. These are school-based and do not contribute to any public examination.

# Year 7 and 8

These will take place over two weeks, beginning **Monday 5<sup>th</sup> June** and will be classroom based. The exams will be based on schemes of work with the results shared in the summer report.

#### Year 9

These will be the week beginning **Monday 3<sup>rd</sup> July** and will take place in the sports hall for English and mathematics, whilst all other subjects will hold their assessment in the classroom over the following weeks. The results will be reported in the summer report.

## Year 10

These will be the week beginning **Monday 19<sup>th</sup> June** and will take place in the sports hall for all subjects. The results will be reported in the summer report. The summer report will contain two grades, the result of the Pre-Public Examination (PPE) and a professional prediction from the class teacher.

Teachers will be providing further information to students in class and through their Google Classroom. If you have any questions, please contact either the teacher for a specific subject or your child's Tutor for more general questions.

Yours sincerely,

Mr J Southwood Deputy Headteacher

Justin Southwood











